
The Baptism of the Lord

"You are my Son, the beloved, my favour rests on you."
Those wonderful words, spoken to Jesus on the occasion
of his Baptism in the Jordan, are spoken to each one of us
because of our baptism into him. Just listen to God speak
those words from his heart into your heart now: "you are
my daughter, my son, the beloved, my favour rests on
you." Our major task is to live out that love of God in our
vocation. For you as a couple committed in love, make
your life together full of the joy of God's love. Single
people, religious, priests, live out the same vocation of
love in different ways but for the same purpose, to fill the
world with the presence and the love of God. As a
community of faith, the parish is a gathering of all these
vocations so that, working with one another, we can
radiate that same love to all those around us.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 
18th to 25th January 2021

Theme: “Abide in my love and you
shall bear much fruit.”

John 15:1-17

COVID-19 UPDATE
Until Saturday 6th February 2021, (subject to review
in late January), the celebration of the Eucharist
(Mass) and other liturgies will take place without
the physical presence of the faithful - with the
exception of marriage, funeral, baptismal liturgies.

MASS SCHEDULE 11th - 17th JANUARY 2021
Monday - Wednesday: 9.00am

Thursday: 9.00am - Adoration to 6.00pm;
Friday: 7.30pm; Saturday: 10.00am 

Vigil Mass: 7.30pm; Sunday: 9am & 11am

All Masses are closed to the public but
are available via the Parish Web-cam. 

www.greenlough.com/web-cam/
www.churchmedia.tv/camera/st-oliver-plunketts-greenlough

The Church will be open daily for private prayer 
from 9.30am until 6.00pm

The Baptism of the Lord

Mass Intentions this Week 
Saturday 9th January at 7.30pm

Anniversary Mass for Christopher O’Neill, RIP
Sunday 10th January at 11.00am

Anniversary Mass for Thomas-Edward McCloskey, RIP,
Barry McCloskey, RIP and Felix Rankin, RIP

Thursday 14th January at 9.00am
First Anniversary Mass for Eileen Boorman, RIP

Friday 15th January at 7.30pm - Anniversary Mass
for John Henry & Willie & Rose Henry, RIP



Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Children in Crossfire - If you have an Advent box at
home please return it to the collection Box in the Church
or Parish Office Letter Box. The current campaign aims
to provide hand washing and sanitation facilities in 700
schools in Tanzania, benefiting up to 80,000 children.

There are still some packs at the doors of the chapel if
you feel you can support this vital work

St Vincent de Paul Society
Greenlough SVP would like to thank you for your

generous donations to their Christmas Appeal.

CHRISTMAS COLLECTION - Fr. Harkin & Fr. Graham
would like to thank you all for their very generous
Christmas Collection taken up at the Masses on Christmas
Eve & Christmas Day. It is very much appreciated.

GREENLOUGH PARISH COLLECTIONS
27/12/20 - Weekly: £1506.42; Building Fund: £474.80. 
03/01/21 - Weekly: £948.35; Building Fund: £84.00. 

Parish Envelopes can be left in the Collection Box in the
Church, Parish Office Letterbox or the Box in Clady Shop.

Thank you for your continued generosity.

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND VISITATION
Unfortunately the Sick & Housebound will not be
attended in January. We ask that you let those who receive
a visit from the Priest know that this will not happen due to
the current covid circumstances.

Lavey Mass Schedule 11th - 17th January 2021
ALL MASSES ARE VIA THE WEBCAM.

Monday, Wednesday Thursday & Friday: 9.15am Mass
Adoration on Friday from 9.30am until 5.00pm

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time -  Sunday 17th January
Saturday: 7.00pm Vigil; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am Mass
www.churchmedia.tv/camera/church-of-our-ladyof-mercy

Children
in Crossfire

Website: www.greenlough.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Sunday After
11.00am Mass

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

PARISH WEBCAM RECORDINGS
Parishioners are asked to please note that the Recording of
Mass or Services broadcast on our webcam must be
requested in advance by contacting the Parish Office via
email: greenloughparish@gmail.com.

We ask that the request is received at
least 24 hours before the Mass or
Service is scheduled to begin. We are
not able to access material after the
event has happened.

Webcam recordings are available for direct download
from the website for a limited time, after which time they
are automatically deleted. Please download recordings as
soon as possible after the event. Thank You.

Bann Valley Community Group
wish to acknowledge

the valuable contribution
from Mid Ulster Council

towards the Festive Lighting 
and the Community Venues Grant.

GREENLOUGH PARISH OFFICE 

The parish office remains
closed to the public until

further notice.

Please tel: (028) 2582 1190 or email:
greenloughparish@gmail.com all

Anniversary Names & Notices
by 1.00pm on Wednesday. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


